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COMING MARCH 2021… 

ROADRUNNER READ-A-THON! 

 
Get ready to read!  

This spring, students can collect pledges and earn 

money for BGE PTO by reading. The Roadrunner 

Read-A-Thon is a similar concept to the Fun Run, 

but this year instead of running laps, we are 

reading! More details to come from PTO and our 

Librarian, Mr. Coker! 

 

 

REGISTER FOR THE BGE PTO 

DIRECTORY  

 
Get important updates and information about our 

school community! Visit www.bgepto.org to opt-in 

to the directory and message boards. It’s quick and 

easy; once registered, you can access via the 

website or app! 

 
Thank You to our  

Community Sponsors! 
 

 

  YOUR PTO DOLLARS 

AT WORK 
 
PTO purchased special treats for the 

all students (both virtual and in-

person) the week before Winter Break 

so that all of our kids could celebrate 

“together”!  Our wonderful teachers 

made sure to distribute the treats in 

class or through a grade level pick-up! 

 

Our fabulous Teacher Appreciation 

Committee provided our teachers and 

staff with a holiday lunch, goodies 

and a special gift on Friday, 12/18. 

This Friday, 1/8, the Teacher 

Appreciation Committee is planning to 

give a Welcome Back Treat and Gift 

for all teachers and staff.  We LOVE 

our teachers! 

 

Thank you to Local Foods, HEB and 

Nothing Bundt Cakes, and the Teacher 

Appreciation Committee: Luci Aguillera, 

Alaine Ainsworth, Kara Ellis and Yesenia 

Loredo  

 BGE PTO  

ANNUAL FUND 
 

Please consider donating to 

the BGE PTO Annual Fund!  

Donate by January 31st to 

lock in your spots for the 

virtual art class and/or 

virtual BINGO. 

 

Donate by sending a check 

into the front office or 

online by visiting the PTO 

website HERE.  

You can also find details on 

donor levels and benefits at 

the same link. 

 

Please reach out to 

annualgiving@bgepto.org 

with any questions. 

                        

 

   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

1/18, Monday:  

MLK Jr. Holiday  

(No School) 

 

1/19, Tuesday @ 6pm: 

PTO General Meeting – Zoom 

information on www.bgepto.org 

 

1/29, Friday: 

Teacher Preparation Day  

(No School)  

& Last Day of First Semester 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER 

Michael’s Cookie Jar 
BGE families enjoy a special discount 

on certain orders, plus a percentage 

of the proceeds are donated back to 

BGE PTO. Check out the school store 

at www.bgepto.org for more details. 

  A MESSAGE FROM THE 

PTO PRESIDENT 

Welcome to 2021! At BGE, all 

families and teachers are 

members of the PTO and are a 

vital part of our school 

community! 

As we start fresh in 2021, I 

want introduce myself as your 

new PTO President.  My name 

is Lisa Arterbury and this is our 

family’s 5th year at BGE.  I have 

a daughter in 4th grade and a 

son in Kindergarten.   

Even though this year has 

been challenging, the PTO is 

dedicated to supporting our 

remarkable students, teachers 

and community the best we 

can. 

https://www.bgepto.org/support/
mailto:annualgiving@bgepto.org

